
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] The 4101 Rutherford Rd Development
Date: October-13-21 10:36:44 AM

From: Vesna Pesic > 
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:45 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] The 4101 Rutherford Rd Development

Dear Counselors, 

I understand that the city of Vaughan Council will meet on October 13 to make
decision whether to hire a lawyer and planners to fight 4101 Rutherford Rd.
condominium development on behalf of residents at the OLT. 

 Please uphold your commitment and reject this development application of 7 stories
and 139 units.

 Regards, 

Vesna Pesic

 Kimber Crescent
Woodbridge, ON
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